
July 2020 

 7th – Officer Meeting 

 14th – Member Meeting  

 

August 2020 

 7th – 9th – Ranch Ride – Bretzke Ranch 

 

September 2020 

 1st – Officer Meeting 

 8th – Member Meeting 

 

 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU: 
 

We want to evolve, grow, and improve and we want YOU involved in the process!  

This is your opportunity to share your thoughts and ideas on our newsletter, our 

trail rides, our club.  We’re here for you and your opinion matters!  Please 

provide feedback to Barbara at barbarab421@gmail.com. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

October 2020 

 Ride – Date & Location TBD 

 

November 2020 

 3rd – Officer Meeting 

 10th - Member Meeting 

 

December 2020 

 AKK Christmas Party 

 Date, Time & Location TBD 

2021 S.A.L.E. RIDE 

We are going to begin soliciting for sponsors and donations to raise money for our S.A.L.E. ride.  If you know anyone who may be 

interested in donating or have any contacts, ideas, or suggestions on who we should reach out to.  Please share! 

AKK Calendar of Events 
2020 July – December 
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+ 

 

AKK Officers: 
 

President 
Barbara Bucher  
(512) 663-6948 

Barbarab421@gmail.com 
 

Vice President & Queen Coordinator 
Tucker Fleming 
(210) 710-5823 

 

Treasurer 
Kimberly Doege 
(210) 213-2886 

 

Secretary 
Sheri Beggs 

(512) 517-8478 
 

Trail Boss 
David Wiedenfeld  

(830) 620-8372 
 

Assistant Trail Boss 
Jimbob Fleming  
(210) 326-8918 

 

Honorary Trail Boss 
Steve Boucher 

Pat Halpin 
 

Captain of Scouts 
Greg Bennett 

(512) 227-4721 
 

Alamo Kountry Kickers 
PO Box 1073, Sequin, TX  78156  

Letter from the President: 

All AKK’ers –  

Hope you are all doing well and staying safe!  We have a lot going on 

with AKK and want to keep you informed.  Please plan to attend the July 

14th Member Meeting.  This meeting will be held virtually due to the 

status of the COVID-19 pandemic.  Details on logging in for the meeting 

are outlined below.  Once the COVID restrictions have been lifted we will 

have a regular meeting location but you will still have the option of join 

virtually.  It’s important for you to attend so that we can get your input 

and feedback.   
 

Also, we want to be responsible with our finances and resources.  If you 

would prefer to receive correspondence from AKK via email, please let 

me know.  Simply email your name and email address to me at 

barbarab421@gmail.com and I will add you to the email routing list. 
 

Our next ride is at the Bretzke Ranch on August 7th – 9th.  Please note 

that the COVID-19 guidelines as outlined previously are still in effect.  

You can find those guidelines on our website or Facebook page. 
 

As always, if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas, please don’t 

hesitate to contact any of the AKK officers. 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Barbara 

 

MEMBER MEETINGS: 

The Member Meeting will be held via WebEx.  If you would like to 

participate you will need to send me your email address so that I can 

include you on the invite.  The invite will provide you with the meeting 

password and the link and/or phone number to attend the meeting.  You 

can join via cell phone or computer. 
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